
 

 

Dear Valued Members,  
 
We want to share updates with you regarding the service hours at our satellite branches, 
effective June 1st, 2024.  
 
At HMECU, our top priority is always to serve your financial needs better, and we believe 
these changes will do just that. Here's what you can expect:  
 
Satellite Branch Hours Updates:   
 
St Joseph's Hospital:  

• New Hours: Open Wednesdays and Fridays from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  
General Hospital:  

• New Hours: Open Mondays and Tuesdays from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  
Juravinski Hospital:  

• Hours: Open Wednesdays and Thursdays from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  
Burlington City Hall:  

• Hours: Open Wednesdays from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  
 
Limeridge Branch Enhancement:  
 
We're excited to announce that our Limeridge branch will now have more staff available to 
provide you with even better service! Whether you have questions, need assistance, or 
simply want to say hello, we'll be here for you.  
 
Digital Solutions for Your Convenience:  
 
In addition to our branch services, we also offer convenient digital solutions to make 
managing your finances easier:  
 

• Online Banking: Access your accounts anytime, anywhere, with just a few clicks.  
• Mobile App: Stay connected on-the-go and take control of your finances right from 

your smartphone.  
 
Thank you for being a valued member of HMECU. We appreciate your continued support 
and look forward to serving you better. 
 


